SI LING PRIMARY SCHOOL
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9 September 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We trust you had a wonderful time bonding with your child over the short Term 3
break. As we welcome them back, we look forward to continuing our partnership in
their holistic development. Please take note of the following key events and
important information:

1.

PSLE 2024

The PSLE Listening Comprehension will take place on Friday, 13 September
2024. Primary 1 to Primary 5 students will not need to attend school on this day as
all teachers will be involved in the examination process.

The PSLE Written Examinations are scheduled from Thursday, 26 September
to Wednesday, 2 October 2024. During this period, school will operate as usual
for students in other levels.

. Children’s Day

We will be celebrating Children’s Day on Thursday, 3 October 2024. All
students will be dismissed at 10:30 a.m. Students need not attend school on
Friday, 4 October 2024, as it is a holiday for Children’s Day. Lessons will resume
on Monday, 7 October 2024,

. End-of-Year Examinations

The End-of-Year Examinations for Primary 3 to Primary 5 students will begin
with the oral examinations on Tuesday, 17 September 2024 and Thursday, 19
September 2024. The written papers will be conducted from Monday, 7 October
to Friday, 25 October 2024. Please refer to the Scope of Assessment letter dated
26 August 2024 for further details.

. PSLE Marking Days

The PSLE Marking Exercise will take place from Monday, 14 October to
Wednesday, 16 October 2024. During this period, students will engage in Home-
based Learning (HBL) using the Student Learning Space (SLS) and participate
in Field-Based Learning (FBL) trips. Detailed schedules for HBL and FBL will be
provided at a later date.

This period also offers a good opportunity for Primary 3 to Primary 5 students to
revise their work in preparation for their End-of-Year Examinations. School will
resume on Thursday, 17 October 2024.



5. Administration Day

Please note that Friday, 8 November 2024 is an Administration Day, and
students are not required to attend school. Teachers will be meeting to
consolidate examination results and finalise promotion matters.

6. P1 Orientation for 2025 Intake

The Primary 1 Orientation for students joining in 2025 will be held on Friday, 8
November 2024, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

7. Recognition Day

Recognition Day will be celebrated on Friday, 15 November 2024, from 7:45
a.m. to 10:30 a.m. Only prize recipients are required to attend school on that day.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a successful and enriching
term ahead.

Best Regards,
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Mr Koe Ee Tnong
Principal




